THE FLYER

Wednesday, August 26, 2015
The deadline for receiving items for the September Flyer is Wednesday September 23
2015 at 4:00 pm with delivery coming on Wednesday September 30, 2015
Please send items to: The Flyer: P.O. Box 55, New Ross, NS, B0J 2M0
Or drop off at the Resource Centre. Don’t forget to view the flyer go to nrfrc.ca
Thank You - Russell
Angels walk among us; sometimes they hide their wings. But there is no disguising the
love and hope they bring.
On June 29th, heaven got another angel. It broke our hearts to say goodbye to the most
gracious, generous, strong, brave, kind and loving woman we were so blessed to call
Mom and Nanny. With unfailing kindness and courage she inspired us every day and
until her last moments on earth. Her memory will stay with us forever and continue to
guide us to live as she did everyday ... in faith and love. We would like to express our
heartfelt thanks to everyone who has and continues to support us through this difficult
time with cards, phone calls, messages, prayers, food, thoughts and donations in her name
to St. Patrick’s Roman Catholic Church and the New Ross Volunteer Fire
Department. Your kindness and support has been heartwarming and comforting. To
Royce and Millie, Aunt Dora and Mary for being there whenever we needed you. You
mean so much to all of us and you meant so much to her. To Dr. James Bentley, Dr.
Jessica Pearsall, Dr. Anita Smith and all of the nurses in the Gyne Oncology and INCU
departments of the VG who provided exemplary care. To Fr. Craig Christenson for his
visits to Mom at home and in the hospital and for his care and support in planning and
officiating the funeral service. To Eugene for providing the organ music at the service
and the ladies of St. Patrick’s for singing and for organizing and preparing the
reception. To the members of the Golden Age Club for the use of the hall. To Tony and
Nancy and everyone at Serenity Lindsay Funeral Home. Words cannot express how
grateful we are for all the support we have received. From the bottom of our hearts
THANK YOU!

Darren, Wayne, Darlene, Wendy, Linda, Jim and families
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Thank You
We would like to express sincere thanks to friends and relatives who helped in any way,
during the recent death of mother and grandmother, Lavinia Meister. Thanks for
sympathy cards, memorial donations, phone calls, food, and other acts of kindness.
We are particularly grateful to Rev. Doug Porter for officiating at her funeral; organist,
Eugene Gates; her grandson, Steven Meister, who gave the eulogy; the women of the
church who prepared and assisted with the lunch following the service, and to White
Family Funeral Home. Special thanks to the Home Care workers and Debbie MacDonald,
who provided care while she was living at home. Your thoughtfulness is appreciated.
~ Roger, Carole & Family






